
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 

 

 

 

 

May 15, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Camille G. Buras 

First Assistant District Attorney 

District Attorney's Office of New Orleans 

619 South White Street 

New Orleans, Louisiana 70119 

 

Dear Ms. Buras: 

 

Thank you for returning my call today to discuss records related to 

the assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

Per our conversation, I am enclosing a copy of The President John F. 

Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992 (PL 102-526) and 

some additional explanatory information. 

 

As I mentioned to you on the telephone, the Review Board has a 

public hearing scheduled for Wednesday, June 28, 1995, at 10:00 a.m. in 

the auditorium of the Old U.S. Mint building in New Orleans.  The Review 

Board would like to formally extend an invitation to District Attorney 

Connick to testify at this hearing.  We would anticipate that his testimony 



would focus on records from the Garrison investigation and the Clay Shaw 

trial.  District Attorney Connick's presence and testimony at the hearing 

would be welcomed and appreciated by the Board. 

 

The goal of the public hearing is to gather testimony regarding the 

existence and location of assassination records in the New Orleans area.  As 

I emphasized on the telephone, the Board's mandate is to find records and 

make them available to the American public, not to reinvestigate the 

assassination or make judgment about prior investigations.   

 

This letter will be followed by a telephone call to further discuss the 

scheduling of a visit to your office by Board staff members at a convenient 

time for the review of relevant files, prior to the public hearing on June 

28th. 

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

 

 

Again, thank you for all of your assistance.  We look forward to 

working with your office as the Board seeks to fulfill its mandate as 

articulated by the United States Congress. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Senior Staff 
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